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Chairman Charlie R. Hoppin .

Sacramento, GA 95814 SWRCB EXECUTIVE

Dear Chairman Hoppin,

As a resident of San Luis County where Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power
plant uses (OTC)Once Through Cooling. | am asking you stop this
practice ASAP. The local fisheries are in deep peril. Perhaps of the
OTC didn't kill billions of marine larvae, eggs and food for the

animals of the sea, our fish populations would be in better shape.

Now that we have finally realized the immense daily destruction to

ocean life due to OTC; it is time to stop the practice in a timely

manner. It might be ‘considered too costly by some, but the ocean has

paid a high enough price for long enough. We need to be responsible

stewards of our environment. We need to protect our marine life and try
~ to help improve the cotlapsed fishing industries.

Sincerely,

Diane Doiden
2440 Paso Robles St

Oceano, CA'93445-9117
(805) 489-9570




